Hannah Elliott

From: Adam <adamski1@centurylink.net>

Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 1:11 PM EXHIBIT
To: Plan §

Subject: Vanier CUP record number 217-21-000436-PLNG -

In reviewing the exhibits from Knife River, | noticed that there wasn’t any weed control plan. The Woodward CUP
required a plan that was never completed and hence never followed. The Vanier CUP needs to require a weed control
plan that needs to be adhered to. This needs to be added to the CUP.
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